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Dales Police Report May 2019 
The following incidents of note have occurred in the Dales area this month –
On 18th April police inspected a number of rabbit ‘drop’ traps at Marske which were found to be in a poor state of repair. On this occasion advice was given to the landowner regarding his responsibilities under the Animal Welfare Act. Your local wildlife crime officers will always investigate such reports from members of the public and deal appropriately with identified offences. If it looks wrong please call it in on 101.
Overnight 22nd April a white Mini left parked at Marrick had a rock thrown through the rear window. An unusual crime for that area. Nothing was stolen. Any information please to Leyburn Police.
[bookmark: _GoBack]On 27th April a dog was seen attacking a lamb in a field near Muker before running off. The lamb was left with shoulder injuries. Neither the owner nor the dog has been identified. Please be aware of the vulnerability of sheep, especially at this time of year, and keep your dog on a lead around livestock. Although always very much a last resort, farmers are lawfully entitled to shoot out of control dogs in the act of worrying livestock. However well you think you know your dog never forget the wolf that lies within.
Sometime between January and April about 1300 litres of heating oil has been stolen from outdoor tanks at two addresses in the Church Lane area of Aysgarth.  Any information please to Leyburn Police.
There have been a number of telephone fraud incidents reported to police this month. Scam attempts include the following – request by caller to remotely access victim’s computer, request by caller for victim’s personal details relating to bank accounts, and a request by the caller for the victim to download software onto their computer. Beware, don’t fall for it!  Just to clarify, unless there is an identified local suspect, we pass on such reports to Action Fraud. They are the UK national fraud and cyber crime reporting centre. They will be able to analyse the information you have provided and identify links with other reports. They assess for viable lines of enquiry and decide on the most appropriate police service to allocate to for further investigation.  

Finally, don’t forget, you can register for crime updates to your phone or computer by going to  northyorkshirecommunitymessaging.org

PC 558 Julian Sutcliffe
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